
Board of Appeals Accessibility Statement 

 

The Board of Appeals (BOA) wants everyone to be able to use this website easily.  

We follow rules for accessibility (WCAG 2.1, Level AA) and language access (San Francisco 
Language Access Ordinance).  

 

If something on this website doesn’t work for you, email the Board’s Legal Assistant, Alec 
Longaway (alec.longaway@sfgov.org). Please include:   

• The webpage or URL  

• What the problem is  

 

If you work for the City or are applying for a job and need help, please contact Human 
Resources.  
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